
It’s been an exciting month at TW! We have 
successfully developed our very own folding 
ratchet binder, available in 5/16-3/8, 
3/8-1/2, and 1/2-5/8”. It is made of G80 
alloy steel, making it suitable for both G70 
and G80 applications. It is prevalent in 
transport and tie-down applications. 
Contact your designated CSR or our sales 
team at sales@twprod.com for quotes and 
details. 

As we progress into November, our team has 
been working hard to prepare for the 
upcoming ATE in Baltimore, MD. This trade 
show takes place once a year at the Baltimore 
Convention Center. In addition to exhibiting 
some of our regular products, we will be 
showcasing our latest product, a folding 
binder, so be sure to stop by our booth #2022! 
Our team, including the senior customer 
service specialist and the vice president of 
production, sales, and marketing, will be there 
to answer any questions you might have.
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Although we did not exhibit at the 
SEMA show this past month, our 
representative was able to visit the show 
and connect with some of our clients 
there. As usual, we were excited to see 
some of our products used in the 
vehicles displayed at the convention. 
We look forward to being back next 
year!


